
    
  
 
Orrets Meadow School 
Chapelhill Road 
Moreton 
Wirral 
CH46 9QQ 

 
14 July 2022 

 
Dear David,       
 
afPE Quality Mark for Physical Education, School Sport and Physical Activity - Distinction 
 
Thank you for your application for the Quality Mark award. 
 
The assessment panel has considered your application, together with the feedback from the validation, and afPE 
is delighted to award your school the Quality Mark with Distinction for ‘demonstrating outstanding 
commitment to improvement in Physical Education, School Sport and Physical Activity’.  
 
Your award is valid for three years, commencing July 2022.  
 
The validator has highlighted the following reasons for the award: 

 The Headteacher realises the massive impact which PESSPA has on the children’s development. She 
treats Physical Education as a core subject and has continued to give the Subject Leader a TLR 2 and 
employ a full time PE TA. 

 The Subject Leader is outstanding. He continues to provide the best possible Physical Education, Physical 
Activity and School Sport opportunities to all children whatever their age, gender and level of 
performance. 

 The link with Clare Mount Specialist Sports College, including the weekly half day CPD provided by Jon 
White, the Subject Specialist Support Teacher, is excellent. 

 The provision provided during the Covid lockdown period was outstanding resulting in the children 
‘coping with the pandemic brilliantly’. 

 

You will receive an engraved plaque and your school will also be listed on the afPE Quality Mark webpage. In 
addition, the Association will submit a report to the Department for Education (DfE) which will include details of 
the successful applicants. There is always a possibility that a representative from the DfE or Sport England may 
wish to visit your school. 
 
On behalf of the Association, I would like to offer you our congratulations. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Sue Wilkinson MBE 
afPE Chief Executive Officer 


